November 19, 1970

Mr, Alan B, George

Ryan, 8mith, & Carbine
Mead Building _
Rutland, Vermont 05701

Dear Alan: ‘ |

In regard to your letter of November 17 to BL1ll Cowles, this
is to acknowledge, as the State Environmental Board voted on
Wovember 12, that 1f an application for a permit to congtruct a
46 K.V, transmission line from Rawsonville to Stratton by the Cen-
tral Vernont Publie Sexvice Corporation was indeed madé, it should
be £iled with the Distriot #8 Envirommental Commission, which
conpriges Bannington County.

I have also informed the chairman of that District Cormission
and the chairman of the Windham Distriet Commission of this decision.

If I can be of any further assistance, please fesl free to
contact me,

Sincerely,

ROBERT S, BABCOCK, JR.
Executive Officer
Envirommental Board
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